
Monday 2nd. of September 
 
Construction site Rosewood Amsterdam 
 
Dear sir, madam, dear neighbors, 
 
As you already have experienced, we are finishing the new Rosewood hotel at 
the Prinsengracht. Besides Rosewood, Gemeente Amsterdam also executed the 
works at the bridge Leidsestraat, and the full new quay is still under construction 
by Beens. 
This leads us in a logistic puzzle in the Lange Leidsedwarsstraat, all logistical 
movements nowadays go through the backside into the hotel as we don’t have 
availability on the front side of the hotel. All construction offices will go to the 
Prinsengracht, and we are preparing the hotel for Rosewood to come in with 
small steps.  
 
After diverse contact with the local authorities, we have agreed that we can do 
the needed crane works on Tuesday and Thursdays.  
 

• Tuesdays up to 29th of October 
• Thursdays up to 26th of December 

 
With 2 times per week the coming period, we are able to shorten the timeline to 
finish.  
 
When cranes are in the street, there always be: 
 

• Trafficcontrol in the beginning and end of the street, and around the 
crane 

• Maximum check on availability parkings 
• Transports in the street for the crane, with the goal to unload a.s.a.p. 

 
Next to this we are still, together with the municipality, trying to use the new 
quay for transports into the main entrance of the hotel. 
That means that we can plan a maximum of logistical movement trough the 
entrances at the Pinsengracht. This will release the presssure at the Lange 
Leidsedwarsstraat.  
 
Above is needed being able to finish the Rosewood hotel in shortest term and 
minimize hindrance and nuisance for you as neighbors.  
 
We apologize for this hindrance. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
info@prinsengracht432.nl  
 
With kind regards/ met vriendelijke groet, 
 
Slokker Bouwgroep & CRHS 
 
Slokker Bouwgroep: +31 36 54 62 002 
Site coordinator Rosewood: +31 6 27 00 61 21 


